
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

ESSEX UCAS Exhibition 2024, Wednesday 12th June 2024 

I write to give details of our Year 12 visit to the Essex UCAS Exhibition on Wednesday 12th June 2024 at University 
of Essex – Colchester Campus.  The aim of the day is to complement our in-house Higher Education programme, 
offering our students the opportunity to talk to representatives from Universities, colleges, apprenticeship 
providers and employers as well as to collect prospectuses and course leaflets.  We also encourage our students 
to find out more about the subjects they are considering by attending seminars on various degree courses, and 
on topics such as applying for Higher Education, gap years, student life and student finance. 

The detail.1 (h)-9.dT10 Tw 37.3s.

 


